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Summary  

 

This report requests that Governors formally consider the appointment 

of Lord Levene of Portsoken as a co-opted Governor of the Board for 

a three year-term following his retirement from the Court of Aldermen 

of the City of London Corporation.  

 

Recommendation 

Governors are asked to formally agree the appointment of Lord Levene of 

Portsoken onto the Board for a term of three years.  

 

 

Main Report 

Background 

 

1. At its last meeting on 27 February, 2012, the Board agreed, in 

principle, that the co-opted vacancy created by the resignation of  Mr 

Hodges be offered to Alderman Lord Levene once he had formally 

resigned from the Court of Aldermen. 

 

2. Lord Levene officially retired from the Court in April 2012 and 

Governors are now therefore asked to formally approve his 

appointment as a co-opted Governor. 

 

3. Following discussion, the Chairman, Deputy Chairman and 

Headmaster have all agreed to fully support this appointment. 
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